
August 19, 2017 

Flotilla 10-06 Report to Division 

Membership: 

 One has temporarily suspended activities for this year, wants to stay on roll in 

case his schedule improves next year.  One has asked to retire. 43 on roll. 

Four members have achieved AP status, however we still have three members 

who need to redo fingerprint cards again- no copies. 

Three or four still in process. 

Station Support  

One member is training to qualify as watch-stander at STAWB, and we have one 

at the Diligence dock.  Hoping to have a couple more. 

Also working toward supporting Sector with watch-stander and responders. 

Activities 

PA:  Wilmington Boat Show and Riverfest  coming up, big events that we may 

need some help with. 

VE:  Numbers down, still planning two more VE days at a Marina and Boat yard. 

PE:  Classes scheduled, but cancelled, due to not enough students. Several more 

are scheduled, and alternatives being considered. 
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